Do you remember Florence Lacey and all of her starring roles in the musicals at Serra High School in the 60’s.  I know some of us followed her Broadway career as she portrayed Eva Peron in Evita, Irene Molloy in Hello, Dolly!  and many more roles!  Florence Lacey’s newest role is Madame Armfeldt in Signature Theatre’s production of A Little Night Music, in Arlington, VA.

I contacted Flo to see if she could join us if we were able to come to a performance and she said YES!  We coordinated a date and she’s so excited to have her St. Peter’s “girls” and Serra “boys” come down to Virginia.

We’re leaving on Saturday morning, Sept. 23 and seeing the show that evening.  On Saturday there is a tour of the Arlington Cemetery.  It is a bus tour of the cemetery so no one will have to walk very far (unless they choose to).  Accommodations is at the Springhill Suites in Old Alexandria.  Breakfast is included in the stay.

Dinner on Sept. 23rd is at the Samuel Beckett Irish Pub in Shirlington, VA.  It's in walking distance of the theater and Flo is going to come and meet us for dinner. The Tickets for “A Little Night Music” are Orchestra and Front mezz seats.   Afterwards Flo will join us in the Lounge for a night cap.
 
Sunday Morning Mass is Basilica Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington.  There will be time for a self guided tour of the facility and lunch at their cafeteria (on your own).  Mass is at 10:15 am.  On Sunday afternoon everyone will have a choice of either going to one of the Smithsonians or a walking tour of the monuments. 
 
Bus, hotel, breakfast, theater tickets, dinner (including tax and tip) and bus tour of Arlington Cemeter are all included.  The cost is $265 per person in a quad room, $275 per person in a triple room and $295 per person in a double room.  The rooms have 2 double beds and a pull out coach in each room.  The bus will be leaving from the Irwin Turnpike Exit.  Parking is available at the North Huntingdon Walmart Super Center.  

If you live in the Washington, DC area and would like to have dinner and theater tickets, please contact Cheryl Walter.
 
It doesn’t have to be limited to St. Peter or Serra Alums.  We can open it up to anyone who wants to join us.  Send me an e-mail at:  cheryl@norwinexpress.com or call, 724-433-0087 and let me know if you think you’re going.  I know Flo is really looking forward to seeing us.

Looking forward to “A Little Night Music”,
Cheryl Brabender Walter
St. Peter’s Class of 1968




